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For Release: April 19, 2010    
Title: Glacier National Park: How Do We Protect A National Treasure For The Next 100 Years?
The Montana House is pleased to announce the first speaker for its Glacier Park Centennial Look, Listen, & Learn Speaker program. The event is open to the public and will be held on Saturday, April 24, 2010 from 2 - 3 p.m. at the Montana House in Apgar Village, Glacier National Park and co-hosted with the Glacier National Park Fund.
The featured speaker is Will Hammerquist, Program Manager for the National Parks Conservation Association (NPCA). Will's talk will discuss: "Glacier Park: How Do We Protect A National Treasure For The Next 100 Years."
For over 90 years the NPCA has been and continues to be America's leading nonprofit advocate of America's National Parks for current and future generations. The NPCA Field Office for Glacier Park is located in Whitefish.
Will is a Flathead native who grew up exploring Glacier Park and the sloughs of the Flathead River that led him to a commitment and passion for the North Fork of the Flathead River. Will is a graduate from Flathead Valley Community College and a 2003 graduate of Montana State University . During the 2003 Legislative Session, Will served as student representative for the 12,000 students of Bozeman's Montana State University. Prior to going to work for the NPCA in May 2007 Will lived and worked in Helena where he served as Policy Advisor in the Schweitzer/Bohlinger Administration. His areas of policy interest and expertise includes trans boundary water regulations, rural water development, and Canadian relations.
 Will is part of the 30 year process that led to the Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) that was signed in February 2010 by Governor Schweitzer and British Columbia Premier Gordon Campbell. 
Hans and Toni Jungster established The Montana House Regional Craft Shop in 1960 in Apgar Village, Glacier National Park. Their daughter, Monica and staff continue to carry on their mission: To Celebrate And Promote The Creativity Of Montana And Native American Artists And Craftsmen For Our Mutual Benefit. The Montana House has been a long time avid supporter of Glacier Park and celebrates its own 50th anniversary on June 26, 2010.
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